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Agenda for a special virtual meeting of 

Council 
on Saturday 21 March 2020 at 13:00 

on Microsoft Teams 
 

 
This special virtual meeting is to consider the effect on British Skydiving of government 
restrictions to control the coronavirus pandemic, in particular: 
 

1 Effect on members - communication with members 
 

2 Effect on PTOs  - see letter of 19 March from Gareth Thomas of Skydive Langar and 
online forum for DZOs that the Communications Manager is developing 
 

3 Effect on British Skydiving HQ staff - employer decisions for Council to make.  

 
 
Supporting papers (as at 17:00, Fri 20 Mar): 
 

• Financial position in light of COVID-19 – Treasurer 

• Reserves needed and available (Excel worksheet) - Treasurer 

• Insurance update – Insurance brokers 

• Membership renewal 2020-1, some possible considerations – COO & Secretary-General 

• Letter dated 19 March from Skydive Langar 
 

 

 
 

Dates of future meetings already scheduled 
Tuesdays at 18:00 at British Skydiving HQ, Leicester LE2 9TF: 16 June, 15 September and 24 
November. 
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